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Our family supports the following recommendations for Angus
Street: continuous sidewalk, stripe edge line, restrict right turn
from Moreno Dr. onto Angus St. south, and making one-way
westbound between Moreno Dr. and Kenilworth Ave. These are
good ideas because they will make the road safer for pedestrians
and drivers. The street is too narrow for two-way traffic and
parked cars. Drivers are driving too fast and carelessly. I have
seen and been in too many close calls, so we are afraid to let our
son walk home from Marshall High. He must walk up Angus
from Griffith Park Blvd. This causes us to worry about his safety.



